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Male WC West Elevation - Existing & Demolition
Scale: 1:204

Remove toilet paper 
dispenser

Demolish partition wall in 
its entirety

Remove urinal, cisterns, 
and associated plumbing in 
its entirety. Demolish 
associated plinth and level 
with existing floor.

Remove toilet and 
associated plumbing

Clean and prepare plaster 
wall surfaces and ceiling 
for new paint throughout
Remove high-level cistern 
and supporting timber 
members

Demolish partition 
wall in its entirety

Remove 
wall-mounted light 
and associated 
conduits
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Deep clean tiled wall 
surfaces throughout

Remove tiled skirting

Clean and prepare plaster 
wall surfaces and ceiling 
for new paint throughout

Remove high-level cistern 
and supporting timber 
members

Remove toilet paper 
dispenser. To be replaced 
with new

Remove
sinks and

counter

Remove paper towel 
dispenser.

Remove toilet and prepare 
for new fixture

Remove broken tiles.
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Deep clean tiled wall
surfaces throughout

Sand and prepare plaster
wall surfaces and ceiling

for new paint throughout

Remove high-level cistern
and supporting timber

members

Remove toilet paper
dispenser

Remove
sinks and

counter

Remove toilet and prepare
for new fixture

Remove tiled skirting
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Remove toilet paper
dispenser

Remove urinal, cisterns, 
and associated 
plumbing in its entirety. 
Demolish associated 
plinth and level with 
existing floor.

Remove toilet and
associated plumbing.

Patch floor.

Sand and prepare plaster
wall surfaces and ceiling

for new paint throughout

Remove high-level cistern
and supporting timber

members

Remove 
contemporary 
wall tiling

Deep clean tiled wall
surfaces throughout

Remove tiled skirting

Demolition per notes
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